
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

STATE UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK AT BINGHAMTON
HARPUR COLLEGE is the undergraduate school
of State University of New York at Binghamton

Binghamton, New York 13901

University Art Gallery
Telephone (607) 798-2634

AIR MAIL

March 19, 1970

Mr. Özer Kabaş

Bebek, Istanbul TURKEY

Dear Mr. Kabaş:

I am pleased to inform you that finally we have received word from the
Turkish Embassy in Washington, D. C. concerning the forthcoming exhibition of
Contemporary Turkish Paintings which will be shown in the United States. Mr.
Resat Arim, Counsel of the Turkish Embassy has informed me that he foresees no
problem in having this exhibition approved by the Turkish authorities in Ankara
in the very near future. Through the kindness of Mr. Adnan Turani, we have,
contacted the cultural ministerium and the President of Cultural Relations in
Foreign Countries and have been assured by these authorities that everything
will be done to speed the processes of obtaining permission for the exhibition.

I hope I will be able, in the near future, to provide you with more
concrete suggestions for the shipment of your works:

Exile, and
Politician

to the United States.

I want to thank you again for your kind and cordial hospitality to
Mrs. Grey and myself and take this opportunity to send you our best wishes.

MM/k

cc: Mrs. Grey, President
Ben & Abby Grey Foundation

Mr. Don Peretz, Director
SWANA Program

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 


